
 
 
 

         
                                               

 

 

 

 

         
          Nine Lives 

Newsletter of Jurisdiction IV 

FEBRUARY 2024 
 

                                        Through Hoo-Hoo a United Forest Products Industry 
 

CONVENTION 2024 

 
“Follow the Cats Paw in 24” 

 

Date: 3-5th May 2024  
Venue: Mantra on View Surfers Paradise 

 
The Convention Committee is requesting that you register as soon as possible in order to assist 
with the number of conventioneers so that we can organise the functions. 
 
The committee has received quite a few registrations however we need more to make it a 
success.  Let us know if you intend to attend. 
 
A dinner cruise (something a little different), a forest Skywalk and catching up with fellow 
Hoo-Hoo’s.  Do come and join us. 
 
Payment will not be necessary at this time an invoice from JIV will be issued after the closing 
date for registrations. 
 
Any questions at all please contact JIV Secretary:  Heather Gattone  jivsecretary@iinet.net.au or 
0411490169. 

 
 
 
 
TIMBER MUSEUM IN PUTARURU IN NEW ZEALAND. 
 
The Timber Museum in Putaruru where the Hoo-Hoo Room is located has recently acquired 
the magnificent Totara timber burl. 
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JIV’S SECRETARY AND TREASURER 
 
Contact Heather on jivsecretary@iinet.net.au for anything Secretarial. 
Contact Trish on jiv.treasurer@outlook.com for anything Financial 
 

 
 

            Fraternal, Helpful, Grateful, Friendly, Tolerant, Progressive, Industrious, Ethical and Loyal 
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